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Wednesday 30th August 2023 

Welcome back! 

Dear parents/carers, 

I hope you have had a lovely summer! We are looking forward to welcoming all of our children back to school on 
Tuesday 5th September. Friday 1st September and Monday 4th September are INSET days.  
 
The school has had quite the makeover during the summer holidays, decorated inside and out and new flooring laid 
throughout the ground floor. I am sure it has never looked so good! The office has also been completely re-arranged. 
The last few finishing touches are being put in place over the next few days and I would like to thank all of the Trust 
staff for their hard work in providing us with such a fantastic learning environment. I would like to thank all of our 
school staff as well for their hard work in getting everything ready for the decoration at the end of last term  and in 
putting everything back together again in time for Tuesday! 
 
A few reminders for the start of term: 
 
Timings 
The school day is from 8:45am to 3:15pm. The school gates will open at 8:35. The register is taken at 8:45am. Please 
ensure that your child is in school on time to start lessons at 8:45am. 
 
Uniform 
PE kit can be worn on Tuesday and Fridays; however, for our first day back please send your child in in full uniform . 
First impressions are important!  They should bring their trainers in a bag but do not need to bring the rest of their 
PE kit. 
 
Hair/ Jewellery/ Make- Up 
Please remember that hair styles should be suitable for a primary school environment. No extreme hair styles 
please! Long hair should be tied back.  Children are not permitted to wear jewellery or make-up, including nail 
varnish.  
 
Parking 
As a temporary measure, if you need to briefly park on the yellow zig zag lines at drop off and pick up please do so 
until building work in the village is completed. 
 
A more detailed letter with reminders from our office regarding booking lunches, data collection sheets etc. Will be 
sent home on Friday 1st September. 
 
I hope you enjoy the last few days of summer 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Alun Randell 
Headteacher 


